
Manoa Families:  
 

The 4th Graders are hosting a 

PAJAMA DRIVE 
to help local children have safe, warm, and cozy nights 

 
What to Donate:  
• Brand new pajamas in all sizes from 

newborn through age twelve 
• Pajamas must be complete sets – a top and 

bottom, sleepers, or a nightgown  
• Pajamas for all seasons are needed, but 

especially the winter months  
	
*The pajamas will be delivered to Cradles to Crayons in 
Philadelphia by Manoa 4th Graders; new Pajamas are 
currently one of Cradles to Crayons’ most needed items!   
 

Please send in NEW pairs of pajamas to school by 
January 31st  

 
Thank You! 

 


